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13 Oct 2006

U.S. Mission to NATO
Autoroute Zaventem
B-1140 Bruxelles, Belgium

ATTENTION:
Mr. Dave Wright

SUBJECT:
Annual NATO Expert Passes

Dear Mr. Wright:

1. ManTech International Corporation requests the following individual be issued an annual NATO pass:

A.
NAME: Lindy E. Martin
SSN: 249-80-6262

RANK/GRADE/TITLE: Executive Director
DOB: 08 Sep 1947
POB: Newberry, SC, USA
DATE INVESTIGATION COMPLETED:  26 Mar 2002
TYPE OF INVESTIGATION: PRS
DATE CLEARANCE GRANTED: 23 Jun 2004
LEVEL OF CLEARANCE: Secret
NATO BRIEFED:  Yes
ORGANIZATION EMPLOYED BY:  ManTech Command Control Systems Corporation
DATE CLEARANCE GRANTED: 15 Jun 2004
2. These annual expert passes are required because of the requirement to perform daily/weekly visits to the following:

A. NATAR

B. NACMA

C. NAMSA

D. NC3A

E. U.S. Mission to NATO

F. NATO Military Committee

G. NATO Infrastructure Committee

H. NDMAA

I. IMS

3. We look forward to supporting NATO and appreciate your support.  If you have any questions, kindly contact Mr. Lindy Martin at +32.(0)477.271.117, by fax at +32.2.307.0139 or by e-mail at Lindy.Martin@mantech.com.   You may also contact me at (719) 570-7041 x147, by Fax at (719) 570-1364, or by e-mail at Kenneth.Sturch@mantech.com.  
Sincerely,

Kenneth L. Sturch
Senior Security Manager
1535 Vapor Trail, Colorado Springs, CO 80916

719-570-7041, Fax 719-570-1364
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